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Numeracy: We continued to revise  1 more than a
given number. We then learnt to say 2 more than
a given number.  We practiced counting in 2's and
had fun counting to 100.We continue practising
saying writing the numbers 1-20
Phonics: Phase 2 letter sounds
s/a/t/p/i/n/c/k/e/h/r/d/g /o/u/l
We continued learning tricky words -
I/go/no/to/the
Literacy: We have identified characters, setting, a
problem and a solution in Goldilocks and the 3
Bears and Little Red Riding Hood.  We enoyed
painting our own settings for a story.
We are knowledge harvesting “Under the Sea”in
preparation for our new topic by reading “The fish
who could Wish”

A very warm Welcome to R2
and the ISSR family, 
Phanna. 

This week in
Reception 2

Upcoming
EventsOctober 12 -Student

Reports

October 13-20 Pchum

Ben   Start of holidays.

November 1, 2 & 3 Parent

Teacher Conferences

School will close at

3:00pm on Thursday

October 12th.

Happy Birthday to you.
Sarah.
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    English Programme
* We talked about fire safety and ran through a
scenario to see what we should do to keep ourselves safe.
* We learned about dinosaurs, made our own salt dough
dino fossils, and pretended to be an archaeologist by
carefully brushing off the dust on our homemade
fossils.
* We practiced movements and joined them together to
make a dino dance performance. It was so much fun!


